
P.T.G. UPDATE 
    The PTG meeting took place on January 9th.  Those in attendance were: Jennifer Rearick, Julianne 
Smith, Sarah Jenkins, Lynette Minto, Julie Lungu, Lynn Glotzbach, Jennifer Novak, David Novak, Dana 
Goelz, Anastasia Halajcsik, Becky Pearman and Mr. Martin. 
  Box Tops      Aunt Millies 
 January winner - Mrs. Marmalejo - 603  January winner – Mr. Wennmacher  -
65 
        Overall: 1. Mrs. Harris - 1,348           Overall: 1. Mr. Wennmacher - 275 
  2. Mrs. Marmalejo - 1,046    2. Miss Halajcsik - 90 
  3. Mrs. Hernandez - 836     3. Mrs. Parks - 86 
 

Box Tops Update: We have made a profit of $1,462.70! 
Aunt Millies Update: We have made a profit of $103.70!  
PTG Treasurer Update: Julie Lungu was nominated for Treasurer and graciously accepted the position! 
Thank you, Julie! 
New Box Tops and Aunt Millies coordinator:  Julianne Smith! Thank you, Julie for volunteering for 
this position!   
    Mrs. Steinhilber's class is the December attendance winner with 5 absences for the month.  They will 
have a popcorn party on Tuesday, January 17th.  
    Don't forget... 2nd grade Science night is January 13th.  The P.T.G. donated $200.00 to help fund this 
event.  
Mr. Martin has asked the P.T.G. to consider donating drinks for ISTEP test dates.  Mr. Martin will get 
more information about cost.  We are looking to help pay for milk, small bottles of water, orange juice or 
apple juice.  
Kindergarten round-up will be April 12-13.  More information will be given as time gets closer. Can you 
believe we are already talking about round-up?! Please contact Stephanie Mathews or Becky Pearman if 
you are interested in volunteering to help with the incoming students on these days.  
    Grandparents Day is set for May 12. We will need food donated again for this wonderful event.  More 
information to come in the future!   
    Thank you to everyone that attended! Our next PTG meeting is February 13 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Elementary Library.  Please join us! Child care is provided.   
 
 


